Buffalo Community Center Committee meeting called to order at 5:00 pm on November 07, 2022 by
Chair Mary Moore, present Austin Miller, Brandy Harland and Tanna Leonard.

Brandy went over the rentals and the committee talked about raising prices and changing the
contract prior to next year.

She discussed issues that she was having with the men’s urinals and the desire to upgrade the men
and women restrooms. She will begin obtaining bids to see what the costs will be.

Motion by Miller and seconded by Moore to allow up to $1,499 to be spent on repairs for the urinals
if necessary.

There had been a fundraiser she held to earn money to repair the stage and had the funds ready.
She would be getting with the Public Works Director for installation procedures and process.

The next fundraising event is another Sip N Shop on December 07, 2022. The 80’s night fundraiser
was very successful.

Next Meeting Proposed is December 14, 2022 at 5:00pm.
Motion by Moore and seconded by Miller to adjourn the meeting at 5:55pm.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Tanna Leonard



